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The Health Protection (Coronavirus Restrictions) (No. 5) (Wales) Regulations 2020 
require a review of the coronavirus protections is undertaken every three weeks. 
Since the last formal review of the coronavirus Regulations, Cabinet has moved to a 
weekly review in response to the rapidly evolving public health situation and the 
emergence of the omicron variant. 

Today we have completed the latest review. 

We are facing a very serious situation in Wales. A large wave of infections caused by 
the very infectious omicron variant is approaching. This form of coronavirus could 
infect large numbers of people in Wales, disrupting daily lives and businesses, and 
could cause an increase in the number of people who need hospital care in the 
coming weeks. 

Wales will therefore move to alert level two from 6am on Boxing Day. These new 
measures for regulated premises and events have been designed to respond to this 
new variant. They will include new protections for hospitality businesses, including 
licensed premises, cinemas and theatres when they re-open after the festive period, 
and for public gatherings, including events. 

Sporting fixtures will be played behind closed doors from Boxing Day and nightclubs 
must close. 

From 6am Boxing Day, alert level two measures will be introduced, meaning: 

• A general requirement of 2m social distancing in all premises open to the 
public and workplaces, where reasonable. 
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